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Monday, 23 May 2022 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Re: Ground Gas Migration from Proposed Development Concern 

 

BGL has considered ground gas migration and there is no expectation for lateral migration as a 

consequence of the development of the site given it is underlain by a venting layer designed to capture 

and exhaust these gases. 

 

At surface, the venting layer will further be supported by atmospheric influence which will further 

prevent lateral migration of significance at shallow depth. 

 

Should you have any further queries relating to the matter, please do not hesitate contacting the 

undersigned. 

 

Regards, 

 

Michael Novak 

Director 

BGL Nominees P/L 

michael@belowground.com.au 
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